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Hi

I want to lodge my objection to this bill.

Facilitate the aborting of babies is objectionable to me under most circumstances.

This bill goes further with removing protections, allowing abortion up to birth for even a
 baby which would be healthy.

I believe this will rob women and babies of protections our legislation should continue to
 uphold.

Sincerely

David Smith
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